
 

Public Notice 
130 Balm Beach Road West, Tiny, Ontario, L0L 2J0 

705-526-4204   •   www.tiny.ca/news   

 

 

For media inquiries, contact:  
Jacqueline Brown, Communications Officer  
jbrown@tiny.ca  •  705-526-4204  

Receive Township of Tiny Public Notices directly to 
your phone or email: Sign up for free at 
www.TinyConnect.ca  

 
         www.tiny.ca               @TownshipofTiny               @TinyTownship               @TownshipofTiny  

 

Temporary Lane Closure – Silver Birch Drive 
 

Date: May 7, 2025 

 

TAKE NOTICE that a portion of the northbound lane of Silver Birch Drive will be temporarily 
closed between #180 and #196 Silver Birch Drive. Motorists may experience temporary traffic 
stops to allow for construction equipment to carry out the necessary work. Drivers are asked 
to exercise caution in the area and obey traffic control personnel and signage. The temporary 
lane closure will be in effect between May 12 and May 16, 2025.  
 
Key Map:  

 
For more information:  
 
Nick Rusnak 
Engineering Technologist 
E: nrusnak@tiny.ca    
T: 705-526-4204 
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